
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
September 13, 2005  
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: A. McBeath, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Bereavement 
 
ORIGINATOR: B. Holt, Executive Director, Instructional & Curricular Support Services 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Cheryl Evers 
 

INFORMATION 
 
Tony Goossens passed ay July 22, 2005, at the age of fifty-six years. 
 
Tony began his custodial career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1992 at Waverley School.  
He also served at Ross Sheppard, Killarney, Northmount and Mary Butterworth Schools. 
 
Tony is survived by his sisters Connie Klotz, Jean Grossell, Mary Mehok and brothers Rini, 
Hank and John.  
 
A memorial donation has been made to the Heart and Stroke Foundation on behalf of the 
Board of Trustees and Administration. (D. Fraser, 429-8429) 
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